
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, IMPHAL COLLEGE, IMPHAL 

 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 
Imphal, the 12th April, 2023 

 

No.IC/476-OSDW/2023: It is hereby notified for information of students that in 

collaboration with VJIM, Hyderabad, a free Online Skill Development Workshop will be 

held on Saturday, the 15th April, 2023 at 2:30 pm in the Imphal College IT Lab. 

 

 The Workshop will be interaction and Practical focusing on Financial Planning and 

Wealth Creation to manage finances effectively and achieving financial goals. 

 

 In this regard, all the interested students and participants of the ongoing computer 

course are requested to attend the workshop positively in time. 

 

 

  

  

 (Dr M. Priyobrata Singh) 

 Principal 

 Imphal College, Imphal 

  


